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It is my understanding that HB 3075 will make the implementation of Measure 114 a 

smoother transition for all concerned. This measure has been unjustly held up in the 

court system by one judge's poor understanding of the law. It is time to get on with a 

law that can help save lives. Let's move forward now! 


